BELLA VISTA COMPUTER CLUB
GENERAL MEETING
February 13, 2017

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, February 13,
2017 at 7:00 PM in the 'new' Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

Approximately 33 people were in attendance.

President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM and welcomed those in attendance.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
President Hill made the following announcements:
1. Announced the upcoming Help Clinics and Classes:
a. Help Clinics
i. February 15, 9:00 am - Noon
ii. March 1, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm
iii. March 4, 9:00 am - Noon
iv. March 22, 9:00 am - Noon
b. Class on setting up 'Last Pass', the password management program on Monday, February 20th
at 9:00 am-Noon.
2. Sylvia asked the group if they had received the special email requesting volunteers for Club offices.
The response seemed to be that the members had received the email but no one was ready to step up
and volunteer at this time.

TREASURER REPORT
Joel Ewing presented the Treasurer’s Report and reported a beginning balance of $19,010.99 with income of
$585.61 and expenses of $634.63 resulting in a ending balance of $18,961.97.

PROGRAM
The program for the evening was presented by Jim Prince. Jim's presentation was about the email program,
Thunderbird. This program allows one to receive email from multiple accounts in one place. Jim walked

through how to set the program up on a computer and then discussed the advantages that the user gains by
using the program.

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Bob Shewmake, Acting Secretary
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